
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Statement for Non-Lead Initial Inventories 
 

Eagle Crest Resort System 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 

Oregon Water Utilities (OWU) is committed to providing safe, reliable, and affordable 
water service. As part of our commitment, we completed the initial lead service line 
material inventory required by the United States Environmental Protection Agency’s 
(U.S. EPA’s) Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR). The deadline to complete the 
initial inventories is October 16, 2024.  

OWU has completed the inventory of the service lines for our water system and 
determined it has no lead or galvanized service lines requiring replacement. This 
determination was made by thoroughly reviewing historical records and performing 
field investigations.  

We are pleased to report that no lead lines were found. All service lines and house 
lines have been classified as non-lead in our system.  

OWU will continue to document service line material information obtained after 
October 2024 and will update the inventory accordingly.   
 
If you wish to learn more about the lead inventory initiative or get information on 
your identified service line material, please email lead.line@nexuswg.com. 
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